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24" November 2017
Dear Parents

Weekly Newsletter

This week our Year 2 class had an interesting and fun trip to Lulworth Castle as part of the work
they have been doing this term on Castles. Year 4 had their cinema trip to see the Lego Batman
Movie as part of their ICT.

We have a really lovely Mass on Wednesday; it was great to see so many families there.
Children in Need

Thank you to all the children for coming in non-uniform last Friday for Children in Need, we
raised a great total of £156.34.

Year 4 — Journey to the Stable

Our Year 4 class will be visiting the United Church in Dorchester to take part in the child-
friendly interactive look at Christmas on Tuesday 28" November. This will be just during the
morning so drop off and pick up times at St Mary’s are as usual.

Silver Gward Upcoming Events

Tuesday 28™ November 2017 Year 4 — Journey to Stable visit, United Church — morning
only

Monday 4" December 2017 Christmas Stories Evening — see separate letter
Tuesday 5" December 2017 Carol Service Evening — see separate letter
Friday 8" December 2017 Chartwells Christmas Lunch & PTA Christmas Shop
Monday 11™ December 2017 First Christmas Play performance (tickets out next week)
Tuesday 12™ December 2017 Second Christmas Play performance (tickets out next week)
Wednesday 13" December 2017 | Whole School Christmas Party (letter coming out Monday)
Friday 15" December 2017 Children finish for Christmas

After school Clubs

Please note that next week will be the last week for after school clubs running, except Choir
which finished this week. New clubs will be offered in January (please note that current
members of the football club will start again in January and continue through until Easter — start
date to be confirmed).

Yours Sincerely

(s

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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